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28th December, 1914.

Dear Sir,

With reference to Mr.Nash's Pirst Entry report

n the steamer “CIUDAD Di BUENOS AILRES", I have to confirm ny
elegra of today as follows.—

. vCiuded Buenos Aires please [orward reuainder approved plans®
- I ai, bear sir,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary. .

R.Williamson, Esq.

LIVERPOOL.
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